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GUEST: Shannon Cantrell

Livingston and Overton County look forward to community activities in the
new Central Park, located on South Spring Street. However, this summer has
seen only limited park offerings due to health concerns.

WLIV's guest on FOCUS ON COMMUNITY was Shannon Cantrell - who not
only serves as marketing and tourism director for our local chamber of
commerce but also oversees activities and scheduling at Central Park.

Shannon explained to our listeners that the community has been kept from
having the events it otherwise would have had - in the absence of health
concerns caused by Covid 19.

One of the biggest events of the year is Falloween which has been held for
several Octobers and ties in with the observance of Halloween. Shannon says
Falloween organizers and promoters still hope to have the 2020 event but it's
too soon to make definite declarations as to what will be held.

Shannon told our audience safety of everyone is the primary consideration
going forward as officials focus on what events will and will not be held in
Livingston's Central Park.

Shannon can be contacted at the Chamber office if anyone has questioins or
concerns.
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